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    Reading Marathon - Readathon 2023 
 
    Dear Parents, 
     
    We are excited to announce that the British Council has come up with Reading Marathon - Readathon 2023 and 
    their new batch is starting from Saturday, 27 May 2023. As this is a curated programme to encourage reading habit  
    in children, the students can be a part of this programme and make their summer vacations fruitful.  
    The British Council Readathon is an online challenge that encourages children between the ages of 7 to 12 years to  
    read for an hour every day for 21 days. 
 
    This challenge is designed to develop the reading habit among children and help them strengthen their reading  
    and listening skills. Additionally, the program offers expert-curated workshops on writing and speaking skills that 
    will boost their creativity and critical thinking. Children will also have the opportunity to network with others,  
    share their reading experiences, and learn from their peers. 
 
    As a participant of the program, the students will receive one-month FREE access to the British Council's online  
    library and a reading log - printable template to be used during the readathon. They will also participate in two  
    specially designed workshops during the three-week readathon to enhance their writing and speaking skills. Upon  
    completion, they will receive a Certificate of Achievement endorsed by the British Council. 
 
    The program fee is INR 1200 per participant, but the students of our school can avail of a subsidized fee of INR 950  
    per participant by using a promo code. 
 
    In case you are interested in making your ward a part of the programme, please inform the class teacher latest by  
    Saturday, 21.05.23. The link for registration will be shared with you once you give your consent for the  
    programme. 
 
 
    Regards 
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